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Dennett Close, Maghull, Liverpool.  L31 5PD
Tel: 0151 288 6630	
Email: admin@stgschool.uk
Website: www.st-georgesprimary.com
						
28th April 2025

Dear Applicant

Thank you so much for thinking about becoming our new Headteacher.  As members of our school council, we have put this letter together to let you know what we would like from you.  We also want to let you know what you can expect from us.

We would like a Headteacher who:
· has a good sense of fun
· is kind and cares for others
· is respectful of all the children and our school’s staff
· is a role model for children and adults
· sees no difference in people so treats everyone the same; is fair to everyone
· has good control over the behaviour of children in our school
· keeps everyone safe 
· is hard working
· can get involved with our activities
· will listen to the children and act on our ideas
· can be positive when sad things happen
· shares in our assemblies, prayer and liturgy
We can offer you:
· kind, caring, respectful and helpful children and staff
· a wonderful environment where we can all work and play
· a school where we all look after each other and love each other
· a place where we have fun
· some wonderful visiting teachers to help us with music and sport
· a place of safety and love
Thank you so much for considering us as your new school.
Please don’t be nervous.
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To learn with kindness, respect and friendship through God’s love
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